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 March  2015 Newslette r 
 

Dear Peace Family, 

Matthew 16:26 says, “What good will it be for someone to gain the whole world, yet forfeit their soul?” 

Lent is the name for the journey that we go on as we walk these 40 days with Jesus to his suffering and death. 

That sure doesn’t sound like any journey we would get excited about setting off on…does it? Perhaps if I 

included Easter and the Resurrection it would sound better…but that will have to wait for next month. This 

month is Lent! 

How do we discover how deep Christ’s love is for us if we don’t walk this walk and steep ourselves in hearing 

and learning about His greatest desire for us…eternal life with the Father and with Him. We must keep 

remembering what He was willing to give up, in order to give us true treasure! 

Did you know that “worship” is hardwired into us? Think about it…whether you believe in God or not…everyone 

worships something! Kyle Idleman wrote a book called “gods at war.”  It is the foundation for our Lenten 

journey this year. A quote from the book says, “What if I told you that every sin you are struggling with, every 

discouragement you are dealing with, even the lack of purpose you’re living with are because of idolatry?” 

This year, as we take this journey again, we will be focusing on the ways that we have turned our hearts toward 

other gods and made idols of them. “What?”… you say! “Not me!! I do not have any idols in my life that would 

ever come before God!” If that is what you believe, then I challenge you to make Wednesday night Lent 

services a priority in your life this year…or is it possible that there is something else that is more important? A 

TV show? A ballgame? A nap? Video games?  Hmmmmm!!   

Perhaps you are afraid that you might discover that there is something in your life that God will make known to 

you…something that is pulling you away from Him and you are not ready to give it up. Well, maybe then you 

need more than a challenge…I DOUBLE DOG DARE YOU TO COME!  

Come and learn how to recognize and replace those false gods with the heart of God once again. There is 

nothing else that will ever match the joy that this revealing and cleansing time could bring to you! 

Come!! 

Pastor Gail  

 

 

Lent Continues 
Please join us each Wed for Soup & Bread supper at 6 p.m.  

then Lenten Service at 7 p.m.  Signup sheets are available to 
bring soup, bread, and beverages to share through March 25. 
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February  2015 Council Highlights     

× Your new church council kicked off its inaugural meeting on Tuesday, February 10.  As a reminder, the 

council members this year are Connie Arthur, Ken Birge, Valerie Christiansen, Chris Clark, Margaret 

Nagel, Valda Pfundheller, Maren Snyders, Judy Zeller, Rick Straub, Pastor Wandrey, and Pastor Gail. We 

plan to have a great time this year serving you and our church. 

× We have asked one of the ministry teams to include a brief article about the team members and 

mission in the newsletter each month.  

× The contract for the new industrial dishwasher was approved, and should be installed as you read this – 

another Peace milestone! Much appreciation to all those who worked to make this happen. 

× Rummage sale dates were confirmed as May 1 & 2, with money earned going to Family Promise and 

the “Hands 4 Uganda” medical mission. Joann Carlson, Anna Dailey & Barb Nimke will take charge of 

this fundraiser.     

× Pastor Wandrey recommended that this year’s Lenten Offering be designated for “Hands 4 Uganda” 

medical mission. Motion to accept this recommendation was unanimous.   

Rick Straub, Council President 

 

There will be a Congregational M eeting held on March 1 , 2015, following worship to approve a change 

to Bylaw BL8.08. a., the description  of the Financial Secretary , to delete the phrase that says , ònot more 

than three consecutive years.ó At the meeting,  we will also approve the Annual Me eting minutes from 

Jan 25, 2015. Afterward, weõll gather for our first Whassup at Peace? event of the year!  

 

````````````````````````````````````` `````````````````````````````  

Treasurerõs Report January  2015 
Submitted by Valerie Christiansen , Feb 10, 2015  

  
Balance Sheet:  1-31-15 
Ministry & Facility Fund   $  2,646 
All Designated Funds     38,241 
Total US Bank Checking   $40,887  
 
Thrivent Mortgage Balance  $367,140  
 
January Income & Expense:  1-31-15 
Actual Giving    $17,690 (Budget $17,648) 
Actual Expense    $14,993 (Budget $17,648) 
 
YTD Income & Expense:  (Jan 2015) 
Actual Giving    $  17,690  
Actual Expense    $  14,993  

  
Jan Designated Funds:   Income  Expense YTD Balance      
Memorial 
 Erica Moorhead  (projection) 0  48  1,061                           
Emergency Fund (2014 carryover) 3,000  0  5,000 
Storage Bldg (2014 carryover)  10,000  0  13,686 
Dishwasher (2014 carryover)  3,775  0  7,055 
Other Designated – Food Kitchen 100  0  100 
Other Designated – Family Promise 120  0  120 
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About this yearõs Lenten Journeyé 
In Gods at War, Kyle Idleman addresses the issue of idolatry in the lives of believers by asking insightful 

questions that will help you determine which false gods are striving to sit on the throne of your heart. By 

sharing true and powerful testimonies of those who have struggled with the idols of money, sex, success, food 

and romance, Idleman clears away the cultural baggage of the 21st century to expose these gods for what they 

are – rivals to our unhindered devotion to Christ. Discover the freedom that awaits you when you allow the true 

God to reside unchallenged in your heart and life! 

During each Wed Lenten service, we’ll tackle the topic of societal modern gods, and learn how to return to God 

as our focus. The series begins Feb 25, and concludes March 25. Be free in Christ! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

 

You are invited to:  

LCMC Intermountain West District Gathering  

First Evangelical Lutheran Church, Idaho Falls, ID  

Mar ch 20-21, 2015  

“As you come to him, the living Stone – rejected by men but chosen by God and 

precious to him – you also, like living stones, are being built into a spiritual house 

to be a holy priesthood, offering spiritual sacrifices acceptable to God through 

Jesus Christ.” 1 Peter 2:4-5. 

 

      Keynote Speaker  

Rev. Dr. Gemechis Buba, Assistant to the Bishop 

for Missions in the North American Lutheran Church 

 

Breakouts  

“Transitions: The Mormon Migration from Religion to Relationship” — Pastor James Wakefield 

“Discipleship at Home” — Kelli Kirk 

“Autopsy of a Dying Church” — Pastor Rick Ehrheart 

 

Please Contact: 

First Evangelical Lutheran Church  

455 West Sunnyside Road, Idaho Falls, Idaho 83402 

Tel: (208) 522-9301; Fax: (208) 522-1898 

E-mail: office@firstlc.com; Website: www.firstlc.com 

 

~Brochures are available on the table~  

 

+ + + + + 
Pastor Gail is away from Peace to assist First Lutheran in Idaho Falls, until Mar 8, in Pastor Larry 

Cudmoreôs absence. Please keep Pastor Gail in your prayers during her time serving the First 
Lutheran congregation, and for safe return to us.  
 

Pastor Wandrey will be away during Spring break March 27 -April 1.  

 

mailto:office@firstlc.com
http://www.firstlc.com/
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NEW! Ministry Team Highlight of the M onth  
 

Mission & Vision Team!  
 

Peace Lutheran has been blessed with people who are willing to give of their time and talents.  When I joined 

Council a year ago, each of us were asked to be a liaison to one of our ministry teams as they are defined by 

Peace Lutheran.  My choice was Mission & Vision as I feel God has called me to serve others in need.  Family 

Promise is under Mission & Vision Team. We would like to extend our mission efforts and support for the 

“Hands 4 Uganda” medical mission this May. 

 

This is our Mission Statement: The Mission & Vision Team will develop and provide opportunities for Peace 

Lutheran Church and its members to serve Jesus by serving the spiritual, social and physical needs of our 

neighbors, community, region and world. Coordinate with other ministry teams to improve our effectiveness in 

outreach. 

 

The Mission & Vision Team is looking for people who have a passion to serve. We meet on the first Wednesday 

of the month at 6 p.m. at the church.  If you feel like you would like to serve others, we are looking for you! 

There is no better reward than to serve and be a blessing to those in need. 

 

The Family Promise team of Valda Pfundheller, Jolene Pooley, and Ardella Quaale are looking for people to join 

us in being a blessing to families in need. We would like people who are willing to give of their time when we 

host Family Promise by help to host dinners, evenings and overnights to ensure our guests are fed, sheltered, 

and supported. The past year had its challenges, but we were able to overcome them and ended up realizing 

how much we were blessed by the families we hosted. We appreciate the Peace Lutheran members who have 

provided us with meals and funds to help out every time we hosted. Our greatest area of need is in the physical 

hosting. 

 

Anyone who has ever hosted always comes away with a special feeling for the families when they see how 

grateful they are for helping them. They don’t have to worry about where they will sleep, what they will eat and 

what will happen to their families. Thank You for supporting Family Promise and helping our families! 

 

We have an opportunity to help replace the six-year-old mattresses that the Family Promise Program uses on 

their roll-away beds. Trinity Lutheran has a member that has been trying to repair them the best he can. Their 

church has started a fund raising project to help replace them. Our council has designated half the funds 

generated from the rummage sale in May to go to Family Promise. Having slept on those mattresses myself, I 

would like to see the raised funds for Family Promise go towards purchasing new mattresses for them! What 

do you say Peace Lutheran? 

 

Please prayerfully consider joining us in serving our Lord, 

 

Valda Pfundheller, Mission & Vision Council Liaison 
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PLC Ministry Te ams 

 
Christian Education  

Sunday School for all ages is in session, as is Confirmation class with Pastor Gail every Sunday at 8:30 a.m. Brett 

Kirking will conduct Confirmation class in Pastor Gail’s absence on Mar 1 & 8. 

 

Our Sunday morning Adult Study at 8:30 a.m. will begin a new study March 1, on Fasting and Stewardship, led 

by Diann Wandrey using the Everyday Matters Bible Study. Books are provided for participants. 

 

The 10 a.m. Wed Serendipity Bible Study is exploring the Gospel of Matthew. Pastor Gail facilitates. Steve 

Hagler will facilitate the class on March 4. Please join us! 

 

The Thursday Crossways Bible Study class continues through Lent at both the 1:30 & 6:30 p.m. times led by 

Pastor Wandrey. This class is in progress, but you are always very welcome to attend at any point! 

 

Property & Maintenance  

Our next P&M Meeting will be Mar  3, at 6 p.m.  Please mark this date and time on your calendar as we 

continue to discern some important decisions to make regarding the storage building. We welcome any input 

from congregational members, especially those with construction experience. We have some building plans in 

mind, and are securing quotes. If you have any questions or suggestions, please contact Ken Birge at 773-5673.  
  

 
YAP Group Activities  

There is much activity happening with our Youth! The Leadership team of parents is having a crazy time 

keeping up! Our next YAP gathering is March 14, at 6 p.m.  and we’re going to make some music!! 

1. The Italian Dinner Fundraiser is on for Saturday, April 25. The fundraiser will be to assist our Youth in 

their Servanthood events.   

a. We have already locked in a famous accordion player to stroll through the diners and play 

favorite Italian songs. Other entertainment is currently in the negotiating stages.   

2. Confirmation Day is set for Sunday, June 7. 

a. We will have one graduate honored that date, and recognize our teachers. 

3. A lock-in is scheduled for Friday night, June 19. Yes, we do have adult volunteers to assist…and no, one 

of them is not me!! 

4. Servanthood Week will be at Shoshone from June 28-July 3, 2015.   

5. VBS “Tell it on the Mountain” program is being planned and prepared for. Food and stations were 

discussed. July 13-17. Jennifer Murray is the chairperson for VBS.   

6. July 30-Aug 1, 2015, will be Creation Fest in the Tri-Cities. Each family makes their own reservations and 

plans. We don’t know if we will have a host RV this year…perhaps. 

These are some of the upcoming YAP events. Please keep our youth in your prayers. We are truly blessed with 

some spectacular kids!! 

Pastor Gail  

Check out Yap Kidds Facebook Page at:  

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100007611286464&fref=ts 
As with the PLC Facebook page, you do not need to be a registered user to keep up with 

all the happenings in our great youth group. Check it out today, bookmark, and give us a “LIKE.” 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100007611286464&fref=ts
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Save the Date!  
We are going to have a world famous Lutheran potluck on Sunday, April 

12, following worship to celebrate Pastor Wandrey's 40 years of ministry 

since his ordination. To prepare, sign-up sheets will be out on the table in 

the Fellowship Hall this month to bring your specialty to share! If you have 

any questions, please speak with Fellowship Council Liaisons, Margaret 

Nagel and Connie Arthur for details. Donõt miss this blessed event! 
 

 
 

 
 

THE DATE IS APPROACHING FAST FOR THE  
LCMC NORTHWEST DISTRICT GATHERING  

APRIL 17 -19, 2015  
 

Greetings to the LCMC pastors and congregations of the LCMC 

Northwest District (Alaska, Idaho, Montana, Oregon, Washington and Canada)! 

 

We hope to see you at the 2015 LCMC Northwest District Gathering to be hosted by Calvary Lutheran 

Church in Kalispell, Montana, on April 17-19, 2015.  

 

Our keynote speaker is Dan Fox from Lutheran Community Services of Spokane, Washington. The title 

of his presentation is “Rally the Community Around Mental Illness” with a break-out session entitled 

“Mental Health First Aid.”  

 

In addition, this year we are offering a children’s program during the adult sessions entitled “The 

Wordless Bible” and “Teach Us to Pray” with crafts, games a lot of fun. No charge for children, but 

please register them with their ages. Thank you!  

 

 WHERE:  Calvary Lutheran Church  

   2200 U.S. Highway 2  

   Kalispell, MT 59901  

   (406) 752-4102  

 WHEN:  APRIL 17 – 19, 2015 (Friday, Saturday, and Sunday)  

 COST:  Early Registration Cost is $50.00  

   (before March 17, 2015) per person  

 After March 17, 2015, the Registration Cost is $55.00 per person  
   (This includes materials, two dinners and luncheon) 

Questions? Please visit our website, www.lcmc-nw.com 

http://www.lcmc-nw.com/
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Mark your calendar and join 
Our ôYouth at Peaceõ for the: 

 
2nd Annual 

 

Italian Dinner 
 

 (With the promise of Candlelight Charm and Authentic Cuisine) 
 

Two Seatings-5 pm and 6 pm 

***********************************************  
Place:  Peace Lutheran Church 

When:  Saturday April 25 th from 5pm to 7pm 
Price:  $5.00 suggested donation 

 
**Tickets Available Soon 

************************************************  
 Open to the public ð Invite your friends and family!! 

 
**Desserts available for purchase for dinner and/or take home** 

 
Fundraiser to support Youth Servanthood Activities  
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News & Events  
Updated Church Directories are available on the table in the Fellowship Hall, and include any changes. Copies 

of the March newsletter and calendar can also be found in the holder. 

 

A Congregational Meeting will be held Sunday, March 1, following worship. The purpose of the meeting is to 

vote on a Bylaw change (BL8.08.a.), and approve the Annual Meeting minutes from Jan 25. Afterward, we’ll 

gather for our first Whassup at Peace? event of the year!  

 

Happy Birthday to June Goecke! A special celebration will be held at fellowship on March 1, and a delicious 

cake provided by her family! Come and enjoy! 

 

Feb Gifts:  Thanks go to Karle Nimke for dry wall repair in the Sacristy.  

Rod Freligh, Lee Ely, and Ken Birge worked to get our new commercial dishwasher installed in record time!  

 

Peace Lutheran currently has six ministry teams that always welcome volunteers including the four below plus 

Worship & Music and Stewardship Teams.  Attend a fun team meeting this month! 

 Fellowship Team is meeting Mar 1, at 9:30 a.m. in the fellowship hall – naturally! 

 Youth Leadership Team  will meet Mon, Mar 2, at 6-7:30 p.m. at Pam Kirking’s home.  

 P&M Team  will gather Tue, Mar 3, at 6 p.m. to discuss ongoing storage building options.  

 Mission & Vision Team will meet Wed, Mar 4, at 6 p.m.  

 

We welcome new members by transfer, Gary & Bonnie Hanson! 

 

The Dorcas Quilting group meets Monday from 9 am – 3 pm. We break for coffee & treats at 10:30 a.m. Be sure 

to bring your lunch. Check out the laminated pictures of these great gals on the bulletin board in the hall! Thanks 

to Bob Small, RSVP, for providing copies to the group. Contact Cinda Fueller or Caren Woods for info and any 

questions about donation needs. 

 

Thank you for your contributions to the Post Falls Food Bank in Feb, which totaled about 74.5 lbs. Thanks to 

Ardella Quaale who dropped off our donations last month. March is CDA Food Bank month! 

 

The Mile of Pennies donations from June-Dec 2014 totaled $237.50 toward a new storage building. Shall we 

continue this designation in 2015? Jan & Feb 2015 totaled $56. Thanks for your ongoing support!!  

 

Ever considered a River Cruise in Europe? Come join Ken & Bernita Carlson, Ken & Rita Birge, and other church 

friends! The cruise is set for July 8, 2016, on the Elegant Elbe River. Informational meetings are ongoing. 

 

Like PLC on Facebook!  Go to:  https://www.facebook.com/pages/Peace-Lutheran-Church/508274532651932 

We have had wonderful outreach success on our Facebook page since its inception. Members, friends, relatives, 

here and far away plus our community have been keeping up with all the wonderful events here at Peace 

Lutheran. Even if you aren’t registered on Facebook, you can go to it like any other website. It helps you stay 

connected to your church, and in touch with what is going on during the week. Please feel free to post 

comments and pictures of Peace events! 
  

Want to know who is doing what at Peace or which person to contact when you have a question? 

Pick up the one-page PLC info sheet in the holder on the table. Keep it handy with your new church directory! 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Peace-Lutheran-Church/508274532651932
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Family Pr omise Ministry  
Sometimes words cannot express “thank you” adequately enough, but those words are certainly heartfelt! 

Peace Lutheran volunteers do all they can, to welcome our Family Promise guests and extend joyful hospitality. 

What a great group of FP guests we had during Feb 8-15! Thanks to all for your support of this vital ministry in 

our church and community. Our remaining Family Promise weeks are: May 17-24; Aug 16-23; Nov 1-8. 

 

Family Promise is now recruiting new Board Members to serve a three-year term. Applications are on the table 

in the hall. If you would like to be considered for nomination, please contact President Teri Burch at 208-777-

4190, as she can provide more details.  

Family Promise Mission: 

Serving homeless families with children and empowering them to achieve sustainable housing. 

 

 
 

Rummage Sale Interest  ð Why, Yes There Is!  

An organizing group is forming for our next Rummage Sale to be held on May 1-2, 8 am – 2 pm each day. So 

far, the team is comprised of Joann Carlson, Barb Nimke, and Anna Dailey. Planning is about to begin, so jump 

onboard to help with this really big sale! Recommendations for proceeds include the “Hands 4 Uganda” 

medical mission in May, and Family Promise (to purchase new cot mattresses). Our sale will only be successful 

with donations, so please set aside those spring cleaning items and contact everyone you know to bring their 

donations here. A tax-deductible receipt will be provided upon request; just see Lynn in the church office. 

Donation items will be accepted Apr 26-30. Let’s do some “fun raising!” 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Hello Church Family, 

You are invited to our next Church Relations Committee meeting on Tuesday, March 10, at 4 p.m. As many of 

you know, when the Board of Directors designed the Long Range Plan, the faith of our campus and our 

relationship with our church members was of the highest importance. After a great deal of thoughtful 

discussion, we have some exciting news to share. Please feel free to contact me with any questions! 

 

See you soon, 

Jamie Anderson 

Director of Development & Marketing 

The Village at Orchard Ridge 

208-664-8119 

 

The Orchard Vintage Goods (formerly CDA Trading Post ) 
Winter has certainly come but donations and customers have stopped. We need your help to stay open. Our 

store is a vital part of our mission of providing a faith-based loving home that honors older adults. We have 

changed our store name to be in keeping with the new campus name to The Orchard Vintage Goods,  but we 

still benefit the residents who need our charitable care. We are located at 501 E Lakeside Ave in downtown 

Coeur d’Alene, open Tue-Sun 10 am – 5 pm. You may call 208-664-8001 for info. Come see us! 

http://www.theorchardcda.org/
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10:00 AM March Sunday Ministry Servants 
USHERS 

Date Name Phone No. 

3/1/15 Cinda Fueller & Jerry Bittner 773-3025 / 777-8426 

3/8/15 Woody & Debbie Clouse 773-2148 

3/15/15 Kevin & Susan Schneidmiller  765-2924 

3/22/15 Lee & Heidi Ely  964-3400 

3/29/15 Mike & Margie Hill 773-9648 

COMMUNION SERVERS 
Date Name Phone No. 

3/1/15 Rick Straub & JoAnn Solberg /Barbara Hunley 659-1634 / 777-0888 

3/8/15 Paul & Lisa Seher / Diann Wandrey 773-2689 / 818-6790 

3/15/15 Chris Clark / Bill & Becky Ellefloot 762-7890 / 659-7643 

3/22/15 Pat & Caren Woods / Jennifer Murray 777-6008 / 699-5447 

3/29/15 
 

Valerie & Gabrielle Christiansen / Jerry Bittner 509-255-9237 /             
777-8426 

Communion 
Set-up  

Baking Bread 

 
Wayne & Zala Neustel 

 

Unlisted 

READERS 
Date Name First & Second Reading Phone No. 

3/1/15 Ray  “Boomer” Danly Genesis 17:1-7, 15-16; Romans 5:1-11 772-2775 

3/8/15 Dianne Schumann Exodus 20:1-17; 1 Corinthians  1:18-31 777-7373 

3/15/15 Paul Matthews Numbers 21:4-9; Ephesians 2:1-10 661-4321 

3/22/15 Stephanie Lauritzen Jeremiah 31: 31-34;  Hebrews 5:1-10 777-7123 

3/29/15 Mark Gorton Zechariah 9:9-12;  Philippians 2:5-11 660-3646 

ACOLYTES 
Date Name Phone No. 

3/1/15 Luke Snyders 818-7055 

3/8/15 Lance Ely 964-3400 

3/15/15 Kenzie Lauritzen 777-7123 

3/22/15 Maddie Lauritzen 777-7123 

3/29/15  Taten Gorton 660-3646 

 

If you have a conflict with the Sunday you are assigned, please call someone else on the list 
and inform Lynn at the church office, 765-0727, so the correct name may be printed in the 
church bulletin. Thank you for serving! 

 
 
 

   Mar Counters :    Mar Welcome Teams:  
 Mar 1  Valda Pfundheller & Ardella Quaale  Joyce Beghtel & Cinda Fueller 
 Mar 8  Cinda Fueller & Maggie Carlisle  Gordon & Gail Schoonmaker 

 Mar 15  Rozanne Ryle & Helen Darst    Bill & Jan Johnson 

 Mar 22  Maren Snyders & Valerie Christiansen Floyd & Judy Zeller 

 Mar 29  Rozanne Ryle & Helen Darst   Joann & Darrel Carlson 
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PLC 2015 Fellowship Assignments 
MARCH   

3/1 Sharon Alexander Unlisted 

3/1 Karrie Croll (208)773-9395 

3/1 Frank & Anna Dailey (208)762-7435 

3/1  June Goecke (208)773-5320 

   

3/8 Lee & Heidi Ely (208)964-3400 

3/8 Rod & Marge Freligh (208)699-1697 

      

3/15 Darryl & Tanya Frey (208)777-7765 

3/15 Helen Darst (208)762-1132 

3/15 Rozanne Ryle (208)762-1009 
   

3/22 Del & Eunice Gillam (208)457-9235 

3/22 Mark & GeroldLynn Gorton  (208)660-3646 

3/22 Verna Hamner (208)773-4150 
      

3/29 Myron & Gail Gutterud (208)773-4106 

3/29 Ed Hempel & Laura Harvey (208)755-0861 

3/29 Dorothy Herting (208)930-0194 

3/29 Joan Schroeder (208)446-3072 

   

APRIL     

4/5 Mike & Margie Hill (208)773-9648 

4/5 Gary & Sharon Hoffman (208)667-6464 

4/5 Barbara Hunley (208)777-0888 
      

4/12 Bill & Jan Johnson (208)773-9380 

4/12 Sam Johnston & Dianne Schumann (208)777-7373 
      

4/19 Brett & Pam Kirking (208)446-8784 

4/19 Paul & Shelly Matthews (208)661-4321 

      

4/26 Stephanie Lauritzen (208)777-7123 

4/26 Ron and Karen Ellis (208)699-3593 

4/26 Jennifer & Warren Murray (208)699-5447 

   

MAY     

5/3 Arnold & Mina Mittelstaedt (208)889-0091 

5/3 Paul & Lisa Seher (208)773-2689 

      

5/10 Charlotte & Alexis Newman (208)773-5552 

5/10 Karle & Barbara Nimke (208)664-3996 
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 Fellowship Assignments (conôt)  

 5/10 Betty Nomanson (208)762-2266 

      

5/17 Glen & Missy Nungesser (208)773-3787 

5/17 Scott & Tara Ovnicek (208)755-7878 
      

5/24 Brad & Valda Pfundheller (208)818-3146 

5/24 Hill & Maxine Pfundheller (208)773-1097 

      

5/31 Ardella Quaale (208)773-5370 

5/31 Cinda Fueller (208)773-3025 

5/31 Kevin & Susan Schneidmiller (208)765-2924 

   

JUNE     

6/7 Gordon & Gail Schoonmaker (208)699-7116 

6/7 Randy & Jolene Pooley (208)687-8371 
      

6/14 David Shine & Golda Schrader (208)665-2150 

6/14 Brian & Maren Snyders (208)818-7055 
      

6/21 Floyd & Judy Zeller (208)262-4103 

6/21 Rick Straub & JoAnn Solberg (208)659-1634 
      

6/28 Kurt & Diann Wandrey (208)818-6790 

6/28 Jim & Roxanne Helgeson (208)667-0501 

 

If you need to switch with someone please call them, then kindly inform the church office ð thanks! 

 

 

We are so grateful to complete another project that has actually run the course of 

two Rummage Sales, and one Holiday Bazaar fund raising events, along with private 

donations, for the purchase and installation of our new commercial dishwasher. 

Cleanup after fellowship time will be simple ! Please do not let the dishwasher 

intimidate you! Easy instructions on its operation are printed in steps right above 

the machine. There will always be someone around for guidance.  

What a blessing to be able to fully cleanup after fellowship! 

 

 
Please Lord, let us never run out of TP or coffeeé. 

Every month, many people of Peace Lutheran kindly supply our ongoing needs with donation gifts of copy 

paper, napkins,  small paper plates,  TP, paper towels,  bleach, vinegar, c-fold towels for bathroom dispensers, 

coffee, creamer,  cleaning supplies, and all the general things that keep us running smoothly. Your gift-in-kind 

is much appreciated. Receipts are available in the church office!  

 

Items in bold are an immediate need. Thank you!!  
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March  Birthdays   

Name Birthdate Address City State 
Zip 

Code Phone Number 

Goecke, June 03/01 P.O. Box 151 Post Falls ID 83877 (208)773-5320 

Croll, Jessica* 03/03 419 E 10th Ave Post Falls ID 83854 (208)773-9395 

Johnson, Bill 03/04 9317 W Prairie Ave Post Falls ID 83854 (208)773-9380 

Snyders, Maren 03/05 18341 N Atlas Rd Rathdrum ID 83858 (208)818-7055 

Nungesser, Melissa 03/06 2328 W Falling Star Lp Post Falls ID 83854 (208)773-3787 

Christianson, Joanne 03/08 3676 W Fairway Dr Coeur d'Alene ID 83815 (208)765-8515 

Cashman, Claire 03/08 P.O. Box 1402 Rathdrum ID 83858 (509)230-7371 

Baker, Morgan 03/09 6287 W Quail Ridge St Rathdrum ID 83858 (208)687-2984 

Spangler, Sara 03/15 3165 W Blueberry Cir Hayden ID 83835 (208)660-8404 

Cashman, Debra 03/15 P.O. Box 1402 Rathdrum ID 83858 (509)230-7371 

Scott, Russell 03/16 9001 N Fieldstone Dr Hayden ID 83835 (208)762-7890 

Neustel, Zala 03/19 P. O. Box 425 Post Falls ID 83877 (208)773-0083 

Seher, Kaitlyn 03/20 1427 N Glasgow Dr Post Falls ID 83854 (208)773-2689 

Ellis, Karen 03/21 3325 W Seasons Rd Rathdrum ID 83858 (208)699-3593 

Spangler, Katelynn 03/22 3165 W Blueberry Cir Hayden ID 83835 (208)660-8404 

Terhark, Jackson 03/23 9001 N Fieldstone Dr Hayden ID 83835 (208)762-7890 

Snyders, Luke 03/24 18341 N Atlas Rd Rathdrum ID 83858 (208)818-7055 

Woods, Caren 03/26 5137 W Citruswood Dr Post Falls ID 83854 (208)777-6008 

Hagler, Steve 03/31 4990 N Ezy St Coeur d'Alene ID 83815 (208)769-7912 

 

March  Anniversaries  
There are no March Anniversaries on record. Did we miss yours? 

We would like to celebrate your birthday and anniversary with you, but may not have it on record.  

Please let Lynn in the office know about your special day so it can appear in our monthly newsletter! 
-----  -----  -- ---  -----  -----  -----  -----  -----  -----  -----  -----  -----  -----  -----  ----  

Weõre Praying Foré 

Member Prayer Needs:       

Betty Nomanson, hip replacement Mar 2; Rozanne Ryle in the passing of grandson Chad; Brad Pfundheller, 

health issues; Jack Moorhead, under Hospice care; Pr. Spike Shine, high blood sugar; Margie Hill, heart 

arrhythmia; Bob Newman, health issues; Ken Gillespie, diabetes; Rick Straub, con’t healing, back surgery; Kit 

Carey, recovering, hip surgery; David Fritz, chemo treatments; Maddie Snyders, seizures, improving with meds; 

Del Gillam, Warren Ray, Alzheimer’s; Mary Wang, homebound, infection, Hospice care. 

 

Please Remember Ministries We Share:  

Camp Lutherhaven & Shoshone Mountain Retreat; The Village at Orchard Ridge; LAM Christian Academy; 

Family Promise; Post Falls & Cd’A Food Banks; Children’s Village.  

 

Requests for Family Members and Friends:  

Frederic Mitchell (Mitchell’s grandson), SE Asia mission trip Mar 7-17; CJ Croll (Karrie Croll’s son), healing from 

surgery; Chuck Lempesis (Pfundheller’s son-in-law), lung cancer; Family of Brady White in his passing 

(Nephew’s son, Maggie Carlisle); Missy Nungesser’s father, prostate cancer; Scott Birge (Ken Birge’s brother), 

radiation treatments; Allen Sellers (Spike & Golda’s neighbor), stroke, progressing; Karol Scott (Maggie 

Carlisle’s cousin), breast & tongue cancer; Linda Lawhead (friend of Kit Carey), chemo treatments, breast cancer; 

Skip (Missy Nungesser’s uncle), exploring new cancer treatments; Pam Dailey (Dailey’s sister-in-law), end-stage 

Lou Gehrig’s disease, and Marshall Dailey, COPD, depression. 
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Dorcas Quilting Group  Receives a  

Community Ach ievement Award!  

 
 

 

Bob Small, from RSVP, delivered a 

beautifully decorated cake and framed 

Community Achievement Award to the 

quilting group for their contribution of 30 

quilts to those in need in our community.  

Way to go ladies!!!  

 

 
J 

An article appeared in the Press  Feb 6!  
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Lutherhaven & Shoshone Mountain Retreat  
New 2015 Camp Brochures have arrived, and are on the table! Pick up one today and plug into your favorite 

summer camp or retreat! This year’s theme is Unvanquished!  ... a love story!  

"...for we are convinced that nothing ð absolutely nothing ð will be able to  

separate us from the love of God we have in Jesus!" 

 

Register now for:  Spring Cut, Crop & Q uilt ð March 13 -15 

Bring your favorite crafting, quilting, or scrapbooking project and create 

together with new camp friends! Pause for meals, worship, and devotions; 

otherwise the time is yours to craft! A massage therapist on site (for an extra 

fee, paid directly to the therapist) will help you stay relaxed and focused!  Food, 

fellowship, and your favorite project…what could be more fabulous! 

 

Womenõs Retreat March 20!  

Spend a weekend away from your busy schedule: retreat to the beauty of God's 

creation, encourage your heart, and be inspired to return home renewed and 

rejoicing! Our loving speaker and small group discussions nurture and challenge 

your faith, and as always, we add as much laughter, pampering and play as 

Lutherhaven can muster! 

 

Camp Luther haven        Shoshone Base Camp   Website   

   Toll Free 1.866.729.8372                  Toll Free 1.866.729.8372 ext. 14     www.lutherhaven.com 

   Local 667.3459                208.682-CAMP (2267) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8134 N Meyer Rd (at Prairie Ave & Meyer Rd)      Sunday Worship at 10 AM   

Post Falls, ID 83854; Phone: (208) 765-0727           Pastor Kurt Wandrey             

Website: peace-lutheran.church        Associate Pastor Gail Gutterud              

Email: office@peace-lutheran.com           Wed Lenten Service at 7 PM  

            

http://peace-lutheran.com/
mailto:office@peace-lutheran.com

